Mt. Rainier Guest Services

December 5, 1990

Sharon L. Nelson, Chairman Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S. W. Olympia, WA 98504

Dear Ms. Nelson,

As a member of the Washington State Hotel and Motel Association, I strongly oppose the adoption of the proposed rules outlined in W.U.T.C. docket number UT - 900726. I believe that the rental of a telephone to a hotel guest should not be subject to Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission rate regulations.

Simperely.

Elizabeth Marzano General Manager

EM/ew

00893